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2nd May 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week at school  

Everyone has been enjoying the sunny weather with lots of opportunities for outside learning. The 

youngest children have been keeping cool with lots of water play which has tied in to their topic 

around “People who help us” and thinking about links to water based activities and firefighters! 

 

4B Royal Academy of Dance 

4B took part in a relaxed sharing session for their dance work from this academic year. They 

performed a dance they have worked on in front of an audience including groups from other schools.  

Pupils and staff reported that they had a great morning and all did brilliantly with the dance. It was 

also exciting for them to be at the Royal Academy of Dance Headquarters and see lots of dance 

happening as they were shown to their studio and the performance space.  

 

Basketball Sessions 

Access Sport are offering free weekly basketball sessions at Burgess Park with a disability sports 

coach starting from Thursday 15th May. More info can be found on the next page. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend. As Monday is a bank holiday we will see all the children back on 

Tuesday 6th May. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Erin McCarthy 

Head of School 



 


